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From: Steve Verburg
To: All Alders
Subject: yes on alder compensation
Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 3:39:09 PM

Members of the Common Council:

I'm writing to urge you to approve the proposed changes in alder compensation to make it
marginally more possible for people without white middle-class privileges to have their voices
heard as members of the council.

Sincerely,

Steve Verburg
Wendy Lane
Madison Wisconsin
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